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Irwin, Steven 

From: 
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Cc: 
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Puco ContactOPSB 
Wednesday, August 06, 2014 3:23 PM 
aboggs2011@yahoo.com 
Puco ContactOPSB 
RE: Champaign Wind and Bucl<eye Wind projects 

Mrs. April Boggs, 
384 N. Parkview Road 
Woodstock, Ohio 43084 

Mrs. Boggs, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the Buckeye Wind LLC wind project. 

Public comment on matters before the OPSB are always welcome, regardless ofthe case's status in the siting 
process. The OPSB regularly reviews public comments before a project is certificated, after a Board decision, and during 
the construction and operation of a project. As such, your comments will be docketed in the public comment sections of 
the case file under OPSB Case Number 08-066-EL-BGN and 13-0360-EL-BGA. 

Again, thank you for your interest in the case. 

Sincerely, 

Steve 

Steve Irwin 
Public Outreach Coordinator 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
614.466.2871 
OPSB.ohio.gov 

-D 
C 
O 
o 

r ^ 
ess 
. j r 
TV* 
C Z • 

1 
cn 

3 
•• 
cn 

-33 
m 
o m 
-c 
m 

o 
o 

m 

3t 
cn 
o 

From: webmasterfglpuc.state.oh.us 

To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 82692 
Received: 8/3/2014 8:15:49 AM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 82692 AT:08-03-2014 at 08:15 AM 

Related Case Number: 08-0666 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mrs. April Boggs 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 
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MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 384 N Parkview Rd 
• Woodstock, Ohio 43084 
• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

. Home: 9375788696 
• Altemative: 9375788696 
• Fax: 9375788696 

E-MAIL: aboggs201 l(g),vahoo.com 

INDUSTRYrOther 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

(no utility company name provided?) 
Name on account: 
(no service address provided?) 
(no service phone number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

I am requesting the OPSB deny an amendment to the certificate ofthe Buckeye Wind application. The 
'Company' contends that ongoing litigating of Champaign Wind, a separate project according to record, is 
delaying construction ofthe Buckeye Wind project. However, during proceedings of Champaign Wind, the 
'Company' consistently claimed the two projects were separate. To now request an amendment extending the 
application of Buckeye Wind due to litigation of Champaign Wind, further solidifies that these projects are one 
in the same. The public should have the opportunity to comment and an amendment should not be allowed. 
Since these are separate projects, according to the 'Company,' nothing has prevented them from commencing 
construction of Buckeye Wind. EverPower is clearly trying to dodge recent legislative changes that will take 
effect later in the year. Please reject EverPower's request to amend their certificate ofthe Buckeye Wind 
application. 


